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COUNTY LECTURE SERIES MOVES TO MOUNT HOLLY LIBRARY 

 
Next On The Schedule:  March 15th Lecture on the Boston Strangler 

 
The meeting place for the next County-sponsored history lecture, 

scheduled to be held this Thursday, March 15th, is being moved from the 

Warden’s House to the Mount Holly Library and Lyceum at 307 High Street in 

Mount Holly.   

 The reason for relocating, according to County officials, is the popularity of 

the series.  Mount Holly Library, which is just a short walk from the Warden’s 

House on Grant Street, can accommodate a larger attendance. 

 Thursday’s lecture will focus on Albert DeSalvo, better known as the 

“Boston Strangler,” who actually spent time in Burlington County’s Historic Prison 

Museum.  The lecture will begin at 6:30 PM. 

 The event is free.  However, pre-registration is requested and appreciated 

by calling (609) 265-5858 or (609) 265-5476. 

 The next lecture, which will focus on prison reform in the 1880’s, will take 

place at 6:30 PM on Thursday, April 19th, and will also be held at 6:30 PM at the 

Mount Holly Library. 
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